
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District BID - Request Special Assessment Worksheet Tax Rolls 2016/2017
From: Rick Scott
Date: 05/09/2016 09:58 AM
To: Lisa Schechter

Lisa, 

Did you receive the reminder letter with the attachments? 

On Mon, May 2, 2016 at 11:42 AM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Rick:

At our monthly board meeting last Thursday April 28th, the Board unanimously agreed to NOT INCREASE our annual assessments.  At
this time I would like to request the worksheet for the assessment year 2016/2017 so that I can begin to prepare it for the City Clerk prior
to June 1, 2016.

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

-- 
Rick Scott
Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
Office of the City Clerk 
213.978.1121 direct 
213.978.1099 main 
Fax 213.978.1130
Rick.Scott@lacity.org 


